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24.6.2022 

 

Sports Week/Sports Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Next week, we are having a Sports Week! We have coaches coming into school every afternoon 

to do a range of activities with the children. Children in Years 1 to 6 will have the opportunity to 

take part in a variety of different sports as well as having their usual PE lessons. 

 

These include: 

❖ Extreme Frisbee 

❖ Judo 

❖ Spikeball 

❖ Handball 

❖ Rounders tournament  

 

Children in Nursery and Reception will also take part in sporting activities every single day!  

 

For sports week, all children can, if they wish, wear shorts and trainers for school every day. 

They must continue to wear their school jumper/cardigan and polo shirt however, unless it is 

their PE day, where they can wear their usual PE kit. Please ensure that children are not wearing 

any jewellery.  

 

Sport should play a significant part in a child’s education and will become a huge element of our 

curriculum moving forward. As well as the physical benefits, sport supports social skills and 

mental wellbeing as well as emotional development.  

 

Don’t forget, we also have our Sports Day on July 11th. EYFS will have their sports activities 

between 9:30am and 10:30am. Afternoon Nursery can join morning Nursery and Reception for 

this. Years 1 to 6 will take place between 1:00pm and 3:00pm. We hope you can attend!  

 

Best Wishes,  

 

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher 
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